
             
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE PARENT(S) / GUARDIAN(S) / CARER(S)  
OF ALL PRIMARY PUPILS WHO WISH TO SIT THE  

POST PRIMARY CONSORTIUM ENTRANCE ASSESSMENT  
IN THE NEWRY / KILKEEL AREA 

 
The following schools are acting together as a local consortium: 

ABBEY CHRISTIAN BROTHERS’ GRAMMAR SCHOOL NEWRY 

OUR LADY’S GRAMMAR SCHOOL NEWRY 

SACRED HEART GRAMMAR SCHOOL NEWRY 

St. COLMAN’S COLLEGE NEWRY 

St. LOUIS GRAMMAR SCHOOL KILKEEL 

All Schools will be using the same Entrance Assessment on Saturday 12th November 2022 
 
Please send the completed Registration Form to:  
 
The Entrance Assessment Officer, 
Newry and Kilkeel Registration Centre, 
C/o Abbey Christian Brothers’ Grammar School, 
77A Ashgrove Rd, 
Newry, 
BT34 1QN 
 
Please note it is not necessary to complete Section 4 on the Registration Form (Assessment 
Centre Location) 
 
After the close of the Registration period on Friday 23rd September 2022 (2.00 pm), all of 
the Applicants from the same Primary School will be assigned to one of the five schools 
listed above and they must sit the Entrance Assessment in that designated Assessment 
Centre. 
 
The Centre assigned for the Entrance Assessment has no bearing upon the choice of schools 
for September 2023. Pupils and Parents will decide to which schools they wish to apply as 
at present i.e. after attending Open Nights in November, December or January and after 
the receipt of results on Saturday 4th February 2023.  


